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DGPS Golfing Star Shines Again! 

On Friday, 1st November 2024, Jumeirah Golf Estates proudly hosted the season-opening event 
of the 2024/25 Tommy Fleetwood Academy Junior Medal Series, presented by DP World. During 
the event, Cameron McWhinnie, Assistant Golf Services Manager, announced DP World as the 
new title sponsor for this much-anticipated Junior Series. 

This year, the addition of a new Par 3, three-hole challenge brought an exciting twist, attracting 
a record 59 junior participants. The competition unfolded over the front-nine of the prestigious 
Fire course, followed by a meal and prize presentation at Tap and Grill. 

In the Signature Tees Division, Seth D’Silva claimed a stunning victory with a two-under-par, 
net 34 score, which featured three impressive net birdies. 

Congratulations, Seth, on another outstanding achievement! 

 


